
Mr. and Mrs. Krikor Papazian 
203 East 12th Street 
New York, New York 1 021 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Papazian: 

June 2, 1978 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $500.00 

(five hundred dollars) which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Cathedral. 

Receipt No.2925 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


